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Debbie Dale

Hi

Unfortunately I could not make tonight’s meeting but just watched on line.

Regarding the sub division being built on Mapua Drive behind the park the info you have is incorrect. It was actually myself who got the

development stopped as they did not have consent and actually shouldn’t of done all that ground work as the proposel had only just gone in when

I saw them discarding all the trees and I actually brought it up at the last meeting.

I have been in regular contact with TDC over this matter it’s a shame we as a community didn’t act sooner when I originally brought it to

everyone’s attention at the meeting over 8 weeks ago.

It’s too late when the horse as bolted we really need to be more proactive as a community.

Virus-free. www.avast.com
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